
 
 

Snake Avoidance Training 
June 13th, 2025 

 
We are having a snake avoidance training clinic at Raney Ranch on Friday, June 13th. 
Please arrive no sooner than 10am and no later than 2pm. 

 
We will open the gates at 10am on Friday and will take the dogs through the clinic in order 
that they arrive and sign up. 

 
If your dog is currently in training or boarding at Raney Ranch and you would like your dog 
to participate in the clinic, you do not need to be here. Please RSVP by email or text message at 
the number below by Thursday, June 12th. 

 
If your dog is not currently at Raney Ranch and you would like to bring your dog to Raney 
Ranch to participate in the clinic, please RSVP by email or leave a text message at the 
number below by Thursday, June 12th. 

 
The fee is $125 per dog. 

 
We are a breeding, boarding and training facility. Please have updated shot records emailed, 
texted or bring them to our facility for review before your dog participates in the clinic. This 
is for the protection of all our dogs. 

 
Looking forward to seeing you all here at Raney Ranch!! 

 
Raney Ranch Retrievers 
(858) 414-8258-TEXT 
craney@raneyranch.com 
www.raneyranchretrievers.com 
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